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Howe is it that we can't have a bus that would take us to our beloved activities, like 
concerts, theater or galleries which we could access with 373, 374 or 377 busses. There is 
not a single bus that goes along Elizabeth Street in the City from Randwick. We can't access 
the Opera House any more by direct connection. We are retirees and it is vital that we have 
services that make our lives more considering!!! I hope You the decision makers reconsider 
the hardship you imposed on the older citizens in our beautiful City of Sydney. Regards 
George Sternfeld 


